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June 20, 1989

Mr. Harrls Wofford, Secretary
Department of Labor and Industry
1700 Labor and Industry Bul1-dlng
Harrisburg, PA L7I20

Dear Secretary Wofford:

I am wrltlng to urge the establishment of a Regional Office of the
Deaf and llearing Impaired ln Erie , Pennsylvanla.

I beli.eve that it ls tlme that the over 801000 deaf and hearlng
lmpaired cltlzens of the northwestern countles of Pennsylvania had a
modern facllity avalLable to them which could provlde services to meet
their special needs.

The problems which face the deaf and hearing lmpalred citlzens of
this Conrmonwealth are numerous enough without the added burden of
the unavailablllty of an adequate support offlce. Erle would be an
ideal locatlon for a reglonal. offlce due to the fact that it ls the
largest population center ln the regLon and that its servlces would be
augmented by the Center for Independent Ltvlng Deaf and llearing Impaired
Services and the Erle County Councll for the Hearing Impaired.

I ask that your as a member of the advisory committee on
location of the reglonaL offlces, do all wlthln your power to
deaf and hearing lmpalred people of northwestern Pennsylvania
your support for the estabLishment of an Erle Regional Offlce
Deaf and Hearing Impaired.

I thank you ln advance for your conslderation of this issue and I
would ask that you please contact me if I can be of any assistance with
thls matter.

erely

Thomas J.
4th Distr

Scrlmentl

cc3 Byron J. Moon
Gerald A. Penna
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June 6, 1989

Dear Representative Scrimenti-,

We understand that Governor Casey has l-ncluded fundlng in his
1989-90 budget to establlsh two (2) Reglonal Offlces for the Deaf and
Hearing Impaired.

As we are sure you are aware r ril€ ln Northwestern Pennsylvania
have not received the kind of attentLon ln thls area that Pittsburgh
and Philadelphia have.

Our Deaf communJ.ty experiences an 857" unemployment rate. Menta1
Health and interpreting servlces are palnfully lacking.

According to a research report prepared by the governorts PoIicy
Office (8122/4a1, in the thl-rteen (13) counties comprising Northwestern
Pennsylvania there are 81r939 Hearlng Iurpalred adults. This, obviously,
Ls a large populatlon that has been neglected primarlly because of
their inability to make thelr volces heard.

We have attached the names of the three (3) members of the Advlsory
Commiggs. for the new State Office of the Deaf and Hearing Impaired.
Your inrmediate lnterventlon is essential lf thls commlttee is to be
made fully aware of the tremendous unmet needs of your constituents.

Sincerely,

8"tu9.?n^-z
Byron/J. ffoon Ii, Presldent
Erle County Councll for
the Hearing Inpal-red
P.O. Box 52L
Erie, PA 165I2-052L

rald A. Penna, Director
Center for Independent
Llving Deaf and Hearing
ImpaLred Servlces
2108 l.Iest 8th Street
Erle, PA 16505
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I'Ir. Ilarris tJof f ord
Secretary
Department of Labor and Industry
1700 Labor and Industry Bldg.
Seventh and Forester Streets
Harrisburgr PA L7L20
(717) 783-3756

Ms. Maryann Doud
Early Interventlon CoordLnator
Office of Mental Retardation
Departuent of Publlc Welfare
Roon 306 State offlce Bldg.
1400 Spring Garden Street
Philadelphla, PA 19130
(21s) s60-2242
Net: 8-325-2242

I'1r.' Harold Mowl , Ph. D
Principal
I,rlestern Pennsylvanla School f or the Deaf
300 East Swissvale Ave.
Pittsburgh, PA 15218
(4tZ'1 244-427 5 (Of f lce voice/TDD)
(4t21 561-8909 (Home TDD)
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July 7, 1989

Miss

Erie,

Loret

PA

ta R. Baran
o
16s 10

Dear Miss Baran:

Thanks so much for your letter of June 20r 1989 regardlng S.B. 699.
It seems to me to be an i-nteresting and attractive ldea. The bill passed
the Senate unanimously late last month and is now in the House Education
Commlttee. I have taken the liberty of forwardlng a copy of your letter to
Representative Ronald Cowell, Chairman of the Education Committee, with the
hope that he might be able to report the bill to the full House.

Sincerely,
--"-/-, I,l

l1-< rtl
Thomas J. Scrimenti
State Representative

TJS/ldn



COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE

OFFICE OF MENTAL RETARDATION
SOUTHEASTERN REGION

State Office Building
1400 Spring Garden Street, Room 306
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19130-408E

August 30,1989

Although the 0ffice for the Deaf and Hearing Impaired
limited budget for fiscal year 1989/90 all efforts will be made
two offices and to provide v'iable serv'ices through those offices
hard of hearing people.

560-2242

The Honorable Thomas J. Scrimenti
House of Representatives
House Post 0ffice Box 96
258, East I,Ji ng
Harri sburg , Pennsyl van'ia L7L20-0028

Dear Representative Scrimenti :

Thank you for your letter concern'ing the location of the Regional
Office for the Deaf and Hearing Impa'ired. I am sorry for the delay'in
answering your letter but I felt compelled to hold a Regional Office
Subcommittee meeting first to share your letter with all the members before
I responded.

Unfortunately, I can not tel I you a decision has been made
regarding the locations of the first two offices. We, the members of the
Regional Office Subcommittee, share your concern over the limited resources
ava'ilable to the Deaf people and Hard of Hearing people in the Northwest
section of the Commonwealth. S'imilar situations exist throughout
Pennsylvania for the Deaf and Hearing Impaired populations.

TELEPHONE NUMBER
AREA CODE 215, 560
EXTENSION
NETWORTC 8-325-

sa
establ i sh

o deaf and

SEP 5

ha
to
t

A decis'ion regarding the geographic I ocation of the Regional
0ffices should be made soon. I am sure Mr. Duncan will be in contact with
you once the decision is finalized.

Please consider the importance of the cont'inuation of the 0ffice
for the Deaf and Hearing Impa'ired and the need for cont'inued state funding
at a level al lowing the Department of Labor and Industry and the 0ffice for
the Deaf and Hearing Impaired to open more Regional 0ffices throughout the
Commonwealth. Your support is greatly needed.

Thank you again for your letter. Please feel free to contact me

again 'if you have any quest ions or comments.

Sincere'ly,

Maryann Doud, Chairperson
Regional Office for the
Deaf and Hear i ng Impa'ired Subcommi ttee

l989
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Wo*e nf &Frrwnlutibtx
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

}IARRISBURG

April 26,ZOOL

Rev. Terry Kime, Minister
Anne Marie Silva; Chairperson
Social Responsibility Committee
The Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Erie
P.O. Box 3495
Erie, PA 16508-0495

Dear Reverend Kime and Chairperson Silva:

Thank you for your letter of support for Senate Bill 25, which proposes the
establishment of a two-year moratorium on the death penalty in the
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. I appreciate hearing from you ,frrith respect to
this serious and important issue, and I am pleased to have the opportunity to
respond.

You have expressed your opposition to capital punishment, and I share your
concerns about the need for a moratorium. Indeed, it is known that there have
been innocent people that have been put to death who were wrongly accused
and convicted. With the emergence of DNA testing, some of these injustices
may be able to be avoided.

I believe that we should establish a moratorium on the death penalty until we
can further study the critical issues and questions that surround the
prosecution of legal cases involving the imposition of the death penalty. To
highlight my concern, on April 24, I offered €ul amendment to Senate Billl, the
General Appropriations bill, to provide $326,000 to the State Police to expand
the capacity of the DNA laboratories and add six additional DNA scientists. The
amendment was unanimously adopted by the House.

I

@ enrr.rrso oN RECYCLED PAPER
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Rev. Terry Kime
Anne Marie Silva, Chairperson
Page 2
April 26,2OOl

Senate Bill 25 was introduced and referred to the Senate Judiciary Committee
on January 22,2001. To date, ro further formal action has been taken on this
legislation. Please know, however, that I will continue to support a moratorium
on the death penalty in Pennsylvania.

may be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact my offlce.

h
vtT't ,rt4'-)

Scrirnenti
Representative

J
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202 NORTH CENTER STHEET
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frouw of pepre swlatittts
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

HARRISBURG

Decemb er 2, 1999

Dr. William Trice, DMD

Erie, PA 16501

Dear Dr. Trice:

Thank you for contacting me about House Bill 1394 which provides for the
licensing and registration of dentists and dental hygienists. The Professional Licensure
Committee of the House is currently reviewing the bill. It is too early to predict what the
final content of the legislation will be.

The major concern I have about the bill as it is currently written is that children
under nine may receive anesthesia only in a 'hospital setting.' That requirement -
because it implies more costly care - can cause parents to delay getting appropriate dental
treatment for their children. This is especially true in more rural areas of the state where
there are fewer acceptable locations.

While parents may have legitimate concerns about the safety of anesthesia for
their young children, I think that a more active Dental Board could provide more
appropriate reassurances.

Again, thank you for contacting me. Please contact me at any time to discuss this
or any other issue of interest to you.

Sincerely, 
l

It'
Thomds J. Scrimenti
State Representative

t.
{.

TJS/hfi1
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COMMONITEALTH OT PENNSYLVANIA
DEPABTMENT OF CONSEBVATION AND NATUBAL BESOUBCES

Rachel Carson State Offiee Building
P.O. Box 8?6?

Harrisburg, PA 1?105-8?6?

oEC I 2 1ee5

Office of Conservation and Engineering Senriees

The Honorable Thomas J. Serimenti
PA House of Representatives
House Box 202020
Harrisburg, PA 1T L20-202A

Dear Bepresentative Serimenti:

I am writing to inform you that the Department of Conservation and Natural Resources
(DCNR) will shortly be releasing a grant eheck for a payment from the Keystone Becreation,
Park and conservation (Key 93) Fund. The check is in the amount of ggr4i[ and represents the
initial payment for the project identified on the enclosed copy of the Keystone Contract
Project Scope/Budget. The Project Scope/Budget enclosure also ineludei the name, address end
telephone number of the Local Project Coordinator to whom the check wllt be sent.

Please feel free to take advantage of any media or eheck presentation opportunities
offered by this grant payment. 

. Please coordinate your plans with the Local Project Coordinator
and the other Legislators that represent the project area. I have also enclosed a draft press
release for your use.

If you want DCNR to be a part of a eheek presentatlon ceremony, or need additional
information about this cheek and the Key 93 project, please eontaet the Direetor of our Bureau
of Recreation and Conservation, Mr. Larry Williamson, st (?l?) ?83-2659.

We hope you will join us in this community conservation partnership with your constituent
municipality or organization. Thank you for your eontinued support of our Key g3 programs.

Sincerely yours,atk*
Riehard G. Sprenkle
Deputy Seeretary for
Conservation and Engineering Services

Enelosure
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October 17, 1995

Mr. and Mrs. Robert B. Johnson

North East, PA 16428

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Johnson:

Thank you for your letter describing the degradation of Sixteen Mile Creek and the

unpleasant and unwholesome conditions occurringih.t.. You are right to be upset that

uriion addressing the root causes of the foul water and air is so long in coming.

North East, like many communities throughout the state, saw an increase in the

number of homes and other facilities its sewage treatment plant services without providing

for a concomitant increase in the sewage treatment plant's operating capacity. The most

recent problem at the sewage treatment plant resulted both from human elror and from

retention on the site and in the system of more untreated and treated sewage sludge than

the facility could handle. As you well know, conditions were so bad in mid-September

that the facility was required io test its discharge for fecal coliform and for total suspended

solids. The tests showed that the plant was operating in violation of its Department of
Environmental Protection (DEP) issued discharge permits.

The factor that contributed to the plant's malfunctioning in this particular instance

highlights a persistent problem for all of Pennsylvania as well as forNorth East. That is

tne aiiapp"uranr. of locations where surface application of treated sewage sludge is

permitted. Reportedly, it was the decision of some landowners to no longer accept treated

sludge from the treatment plant that led to the on site build up.

As a result of the treatment plant's violations of its DEP permit and of health code

violations, the Borough of North East must make improvements to its sewage treatment

plant. Likely improvements will be the purchase of more modern equipment that will

ieduce the bulk of processed sludge. Additionally, the plant will likely be required to

increase its roster of workers and to improve their training to forestall a repeat of the

a,l(-/
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Mr. and Mrs. Robert Johnson

October 17, 1995

Page Two

recent disastrous conditions prevalent in August and September.

I thank you again for contacting me on this important matter. Please contact me at any

time to discuss this issue or any state issue of interest to you.

Sincerely,
),

\.-' I o ,.
+1 \f tt :'+

f/ro* J. Scrimenti
State Representative

TJS/hfil



LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH OFFICE
HOUSE DEMOCRAT]C CAUCUS

SCOTT CASPER, DIRECTOR
620 MAIN CAPITOL BUILDING

HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 1 71 20-2250

FROM:

pouw of pryrtsentutivts
COMMONWEALTH OF PE NNSYLVANIA

HARRISBURG

MA]LING ADDRESS:

MAIN CAPITOLBUILDING
HOUSE BOX202250
HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17 1 20.2250
(717)787-95't6
(717) 783-1588
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October 16, 1995

MEMO

SUBJECT: Response to Mr. and Mrs. Johnson RE: Pollution by Sewage Waste of Creek

TO Representative Totn Scrimenti

Helen F. Norton, A,nalyst, Legislative Research Office

Attached is a response to the Johnsons who are outraged at the conditions at the sewage

treatment plant in North East. Department of Environmental Protection and the

Department of Health were on top of the issue. Conditions there probably have existed

for some time. It's a case of a municipality not wanting to or not having the money to

upgrade its infrastructure, and to some extent being dependent on fewer and fewer local

farmers who are still willing to accept sludge, resulting in an operators letting some

untreated or only partially treated materials out. Sometimes heavy rains will cause an

overflow to occur, but the event wouldn't happen if the facility didn't have more material

on site than it should have.

It's really a development issue wherein more residents generate more waste at the same

time they are forcing a decrease in acceptable land application sites, coupled with an

unwillingness to pay more in taxes or in rates to keep an infrastructure capable of handling

greater amounts of waste. The continuing problem is that even ifNorth East gets a better

plant, it, and all other sewage treatment plants, is still left with sludge, which, despite

DEP's assurances that it's clean and fine, has a bad reputation.
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August 23, 1995

Sandi Clark

Erie, PA 16509

Dear Ms. Clark:

Thank you for your letter expressing your deep concern about the effect of the

present Congress on our environment. I share that concern and hope that you have

contacted your Congressman and federal Senators to let them know how you feel.

Many state environmental laws must conform to federal law. For example, our

clean water laws must at least be as stringent as federal laws. The Congress, supposedly

in response to American taxpayers, are intent on dismantling government and the

regulatory process through which laws are enforced. On the one hand, legislation is

intioduced that weakens existing regulation, and on the other, cuts in appropriations

require agencies to cut staff. Both lines of attack result in the nonenforcement of laws.

pennsylvania is also seeing some changes in the way environmental laws will be

enforced. [n response to a perceived need to trim agency budgets and to make the agency

more user friendly, the Department of Environmental Protection, in developing new

regulations, is delegating some permitting and enforcement activities to County

Conservation Districts. We must watch the results of these activities over time to get a

true picture of whether, and how, they affect the welfare of our environment

Thank you for sharing your thoughts with me. Again, please contact your

representatives to the United States C as well. Do not hesitate to contact my

office at any time to discuss issues of in you.

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
HARRISBURG

poure of pepre swtatives

J. Scrimenti
State Legislator

TLS/hfn
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